
I am writing you this email with my firm OBJECTION to two current requests for re-zoning in the 
Karns area on Zion Lane, off of Ball Rd: 
 
1) Request for vegetation (9-A-20-RZ)  
 
2) Multi-family residential re-zoning (11-F-20-UR) 
 
One of our neighbors attended an information exchange meeting hosted by Angelic Ministries on 
November 2, 2020 regarding their intent (purchase pending) for the re-zoning request so they can 
locate a Boarding House on this property. This “Boarding House” is actually a “Rehabilitation 
Facility” based on Angelic Ministries’ own description. It was described as a place where detoxed 
addicts would go when they are not yet ready to re-enter society. 
 
I have a huge concern regarding this project due to the potential unsafe environment that it can 
create around our neighborhood because of the lack experience and special training of the 
leadership to run such an establishment. 
It is too close to our subdivision which has 62 middle class homes for families with small children 
playing outside. 
  
If this re-zoning is allowed, I truly believe it can affect negatively impact our family life and de-
value our properties. 
 
Once again, I want to re-iterate my firm OBJECTION to these two re-zoning requests for the 
concern of our kid's safety and home.  
This type of establishment does not belong to high-capacity residential area because of the potential 
risk and outcome ahead. 
 
Before taking any further action, please take the time to consider my email and evaluate the risk 
and the danger that it can put our neighborhood in and think of it as yours. 
 


